
 

 

RIDDOR: Million hour milestone reached 

The MHA Framework Community Board 
members celebrated reaching a major 
health and safety milestone when 
1,000,000 hours of work was completed 
since the last the last Reporting of Injuries, 
Diseases and Dangerous Occurrences 
Regulations (RIDDOR). 

MHA Manager, Peter Barclay, commended all 

partners involved for their efforts to keep 

workers safe during the various MSF2 projects 

involved:  

Peter said: “It is good to see rigorous levels of health and safety have been maintained across all our 

MSF2 projects to achieve this milestone of a million hours since an incident has been reported. 

“Hopefully this level of safety will continue through to the conclusion of our MSF2 projects and 

beyond as the new MSF3 projects begin.” 

 


